
Thank you for your Right-to-Know request pertaining to 451 Mennonite Road.  On June 4, 2024, Peter Watson of your company filed the
identical request.  The township provided a response on June 6, 2024 as shown in the below email.
 
The township purports the same response to your July 9, 2024 request.
 
This email shall serve to close out this request as permitted by law.
 
Best,
 
Cheryll A. Schinski, Pa.C.P.  
Admin. Services Manager/Paralegal

Phone: 610.933.9179
Email: cschinski@uprov-montco.org
Address: Upper Providence Township

1286 Black Rock Road
Phoenixville, PA 19460

 

www.uprov-montco.org            

Click here to send me a secure email with XMedius SecureSend

This e-mail, including attachments, is intended for the exclusive use of the person or entity to
which it is addressed and may contain confidential or privileged information. If the reader of
this e-mail is not the intended recipient or authorized agent, the reader is hereby notified that
any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail is prohibited. If you think that you
have received this e-mail in error, please advise the sender by reply email of the error and
then delete this email immediately. Thank you

From: Cheryll Schinski
Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2024 2:13 PM
To: mls@stellaripl.com
Subject: Response to Right-to-Know request
 
Peter:
 
Thank you for your Right-to-Know request pertaining to 451 Mennonite Road. Your request is granted in part, no records exist in part,
denied in part as follows:
 
            Building Permits – there are no open building permits and four closed building permits on the property.  Kindly advise if you
would like copies of the permits.
                        88-11 – Well
                        88-103 – New Construction
                        89-40 – Garage
                        95-38 – Roof
 
            Code Violations – no records exist
 

Special Assessment Fees - Your request for special assessment fees is denied for lack of specificity pursuant to Section 703 of the
Right-To-Know Law.  Further, this response applies to Upper Providence Township only, which is not a city, town, village, or port
authority.

 
You have the right to appeal this decision to Executive Director, Office of Open Records, 333 Market Street, 16th Floor, Harrisburg, PA
17101, phone 717-346-9903, fax 717-425-5343, openrecords@pa.gov.  If you choose to file an appeal you must do so within 15 business
days of the date of receiving this response, as outlined in Section 1101 of the Right-To-Know Law.
 
This email shall serve to close out this request as permitted by law.
 
Best,
 
Cheryll A. Schinski, Pa.C.P.  
Admin. Services Manager/Paralegal

mailto:cschinski@uprov-montco.org
http://www.uprov-montco.org/
https://www.facebook.com/upperprovidence
https://www.facebook.com/upperprovidence
https://www.uprov-montco.org/twitter
https://www.uprov-montco.org/twitter
https://www.uprov-montco.org/youtube
https://www.uprov-montco.org/youtube
https://www.uprov-montco.org/instagram
https://www.uprov-montco.org/instagram
https://sendsecure.xmedius.com/r/3224e3b71c8c435daa8769d897b2061a
mailto:openrecords@pa.gov

